
Publication of Family Practitioner
Services Statistics for Northern
Ireland 2018/19

The Health and Social Care’s Business Services Organisation has today
published its Family Practitioner Services Statistics for Northern Ireland
2018-19.

Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-Related
Deaths – June 2019 update

The Department of Health today published its latest update on the ongoing
work to implement the recommendations of the Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-
Related deaths (IHRD).

Department acknowledges contribution
of outgoing Chair of Northern Ireland
Transport Holding Company

The Department for Infrastructure has today paid tribute to the contribution
to public transport of the outgoing Chair of the Northern Ireland Transport
Holding Company, Mr Frank Hewitt, whose term as chair ends on the 30 June
2019.

Publication of NI Cancer Waiting Times
Statistics Release (January – March
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2019)

The Department of Health today published the NI Cancer Waiting Times
Statistics Release for January, February and March 2019.

Warrenpoint Harbour Authority –
Extension of Non-Executive Member’s
Board Appointment

The Department for Infrastructure has announced that the appointment term of
Councillor Seán Doran, Non-Executive Member of Warrenpoint Harbour Authority
has been extended.
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